
INTERNATIONAL BRIGADE 
COMMEMORATION COMMITTEE 

 
Cordially invite you… 

 
(“The Internationals—United with the Spaniards We Fight the Invader,” poster by Parrilla, published 

by the International Brigades, 1936–37.) 
 

Programme of events for the visit of  
  

Bob Doyle 
 

International Brigade Veteran 
 

Saturday 16th September 2006 
 

 
(The inscription on this poster, El Generalísimo, refers to General Francisco Franco (1892-1975).) 
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("All the people of the world are in the International Brigades at the side of the Spanish People". The 

three figures are those of a "yellow", "black" and "white" soldier, as to represent the whole humanity.) 
 

Second of three Public Seminars on 
 

The Island of Ireland and  
The Spanish Civil War 1936-39 

 

The People Unite Against Fascism 
 

A Common History Seminar 
 

Main Speakers: 

Manus O’Riordan  
(SIPTU Head of Research, Exec. Member of International Brigade Memorial Trust.) 

"A diversity of Volunteers,” an examination of the diversity of traditions - 
Catholic, Protestant, Jewish, Atheist; and political loyalties. 

 

Jimmy McDermott 
(Historian) 

Discusses the local reaction to the Spanish Civil War 
 

Saturday 16th September at 11.00am 
In Transport House 

102 High Street  
Belfast 

BT1 2DL  
  

Organised by: The Belfast & District Trades Union Council, 
The Fellowship of Messines Association, 

The International Brigades Commemoration Committee. 
 

Supported by Community Relations Council. 
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(The Popular Front of Madrid to the Popular Front of the world. Homage to the International Brigades.) 
 

Also on  
Saturday 16th September 2006,  

 

On behalf of the IBCC, 
 

Bob Doyle  
 

Unveiling a plaque dedicated to  
the XVth International Brigade and the other 
volunteers who stood against Fascism in the 

Spanish Civil War 1936-39. 
 
 

The ceremony will begin at 3.00pm in 
 

The John Hewitt Bar & Restaurant 
51 Donegall St.  

Belfast  
BT1 2FH 
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The unveiling will be followed by the Belfast Book Launch in  
The John Hewitt  

of 
 

 ‘Brigadista 
An Irishman’s Fight Against Fascism’. 

 
By 

 

Bob Doyle 
 

Notes and additional text by Harry Owens 
Currach Press 

 

 
 

At 3.30pm 
 

Saturday 16th September 2006,  
 

In The John Hewitt  
51 Donegall St.  

Belfast  
BT1 2FH 

 
Followed by a social evening in The John Hewitt with music. 

 
 
For further information about the above events contact:- 
Kevin Doherty on 07748148863 
Lynda Walker on 07751951785 
Ciaran Crossey on 07759 393607 
Harry Donaghy on 07790009803 
 
The International Brigade Commemoration Committee can be contacted  
c/o 45-47 Donegall Street, Belfast, BT1 2FG 
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